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Missionaries to Mexico
the Coker Family
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Sept.- Nov. 2024
“Fall Time in Mexico”

In these fall months we praise the Lord for His work here in central Mexico.
We had a month-long mission’s emphasis with a missionary family for each
Sunday. They shared their burden for the field of souls in Colombia,
Argentina, Ecuador, and Venezuela. At the end of the month, we had our
Faith Promise giving. Each person promised a certain amount each month
for one year to give to missions this is called faith promise. We took up the
cards with the amount promised of each person that wanted to give without
placing their names on the card because this promise is between the
individual and God. The church promised $92,400.00 pesos which comes to
$5,133.00 dollars. We praise the Lord for the church to support worldwide

missions.

In these months we have had Sunday evening soul winning. We go out to
spread the gospel house to house or person to person in the street. We
talked to people that would listen and some refused to listen. But there

where four people that trusted Christ as Saviour. And there were two other
people saved on a personal house visit and one saved at church.

Also, we thank the Lord for a young man named Jesus Jimenez who had
been saved and has been coming to the church for over a year. He decided
to follow the Lord in believers’ baptism. We are thankful for his obedient of

faith to the Lord.

Prayer Request:
1. Pray for the spiritual growth of the local congregation.
2. Pray for the bible club in el Racho Viejo (the old Ranch).
3. Pray for the lost to be saved here in San Miguel de Allende.
4. Pray for Pastor Juan Pablo and the congregation in a community called
Nigromante.
5. Pray for our physical and spiritual strength.
Thank you for your prayers and financial support to be your Missionaries.
Your Missionaries, Darrain / Mari Coker

“Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to You All!”
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